



SRUFC Committee Meeting

Monday 20th March 2023

Present

R. Down, B. Broderick, L Griffin, P. Prett, D. Hall, J Fassenfelt

	<u>Apologies</u> C. Nutley, W.Down, D.Pratt	
	<u>Matters Arising</u> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• LG has chased all volunteers again who expressed an interest on their membership form, but has had no response at all.• DP has provided a list of paying members as at 31/1/23• We need a new membership secretary who can co-ordinate payments and players. RD has discussed with Deane Gaunt who was prepared to• CN is meeting with Representative from Schools Sports Partnership to progress Schools Clubs. Report back at next meeting.• PT is progressing with the portable defib. Batteries now purchased.	BB to get Volunteer poster out again. RD to provide to JF so that he can update members list with cash payers. CN to report back on SSP progress
	<u>Seasonal Action Plans (Task agreed July 22)</u> Not discussed as CN absent. <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Playing – DP has submitted his to CN and will email to all.• Communication – AB lead, no update.• Sponsorship - Pending NS input as lead, RD is now progressing sponsorship plans.• Recruitment and Volunteers – LG has completed as above. Work in progress• Membership & Fundraising – JF lead no update• Succession planning – Committee CN lead, Coaches DP lead• Governance – still missing newsletter, otherwise up to date. Discussions around producing this. DP can do easily, but requires content. BB to liaise with AB to progress, and get info from coaches on a weekly basis.	DP to email his plan to committee BB and AB to liaise re newsletter content
	<u>GCCC Update</u> Continuing discussions around replacement of hockey carpet and possibility of a loan to fund this. 5x£20000 interest free loans from hockey members will be managed by Gore Court. Bar prices to increase due to increased purchasing costs. Reminder of AGM on 27 th March	
	<u>Comms/Website</u> The poster for the club dinner is now posted on Facebook page and players' WhatsApp	



Sittingbourne Rugby Union Football Club

Est. 1976

Gore Court Cricket Club, The Grove, Key Street,
Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1YT

	<p>group. Lucy will send to David for placing on the website.</p> <p>This months lottery winners were drawn and the results are:</p> <p>1st - Fred Nash 2nd - Alan Sharman 3rd - Chris Nutley</p>	
	<p><u>Finance</u></p> <p>£15970 currently available to the club. This is £4,500 up on last year. 7 of 8 payments to Gore Court completed. "Physio" costs paid and returnable amounts built in. We need to progress the "cashback" payment from O'Neills.</p> <p>Opportunity to apply for a grant to facilitate volunteer recruitment.</p>	<p>DP to provide info to JF. BB and LG progressing</p>
	<p><u>Playing/Coaching update (DP)</u></p> <p>Not discussed due to DP absence</p>	
	<p><u>Minis/Juniors</u></p> <p>Still trying to organise a girls' tournament on 19th April. CN is progressing the possibility of providing coaching in schools with SSP.</p>	
	<p><u>Development Update</u></p> <p>RD reported latterly an excellent response to his request for online support for the development. Determination date is 17th April. Working with Swale and Borden councils to develop Community Access Agreement and council representation on the management committee once Reserved Matters are lifted.</p>	
	<p><u>Club Dinner/AGM dates</u></p> <p>Due to a clash with other Wooden Spoon events the club dinner night is has been changed to 27 May. AGM is booked for Tuesday 16th May Agreed to discuss a full club night event at next meeting, to include every club member and family. Format to be agreed.</p>	<p>JF to send out to all email addresses. RD will send to VPs.</p>
	<p><u>AOB</u></p> <p>JF suggested we develop a satisfaction survey initially for the parents of junior members to answer questions on their own and their children's experience of the club.</p> <p>Meeting ended 9.10pm Next meeting Monday 17th April at 8pm</p>	<p>RD to put together questions, JF to send out via email addresses.</p> <p>Apologies from LG</p>